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Look what we 
did these past 
few weeks! 

Dear Parents, 
The weeks are going by fast!  We have been so busy in class. 
Thank you for your donations of hand sanitizer and hand soap. 
**Please make sure that your child is getting enough sleep.  When they are tired, they get 
cranky!  And they can’t focus.   

Have a wonderful 3 day weekend!  
Mrs. Rojas 
 
 

Reading 
Skills- 
*Blending sounds to read nonsense words 
*Rhyme Recognition-We continued to work on 
producing rhymes. 
*Listen for initial sound of /y/ & /z/. 
*Practiced writing the upper and lower case Yy & 
Zz. 
*Worked on all our HFW’s . 
*Decodable Books: We practiced reading Is It For 
Me? & We Can Fix 
Unit on Columbus and the Pilgrims 
*Identified the Continents of Europe and North 
America 
*Explained the significance of Plymouth Rock 
*Describe the Pilgrims first interaction with the 
Wampanoag’s. 
*Described the Pilgrims 1st year in America. (1st 
Thanksgiving) 
New Unit-Colonial Towns & Townspeople 
*Compared Colonial Farms with farms now 
*Identified reasons why people who lived in the 
country would travel into town. 
*Described and talked about a Miller and a Baker. 
Ask your child to tell you how they make bread… 
 
*Congrats to Nithin & Madison for learning all her 
Kindergarten High Frequency Words! 
 
 

Math 
*We continue to do both adding and 
subtraction story problems 
*How Many to 10? (Roll a die, then count on to 
find how many you need to get to 10)  You can 
use a number card too!  Check to see how fast 
your child can give you the answer. 
*We played counters in a cup which helps with 
adding two numbers to make 10. 
*We had our math coach, Mrs. Green, come 
and visit us and do story problems.  Brett had 
12 balloons, Max had 5 balloons, how many 
more balloons does Brett have than Max?  ETC. 
*How many are we?  We counted eyes, ears, noses, 
etc. to find out how many we have in the room. 
*We practiced writing our numbers 10-20. 
Congrats to Madison, Makenzi & Jinan for counting 

to 100! 
 
 

Writer’s Workshop 
*Opinion Writing-We are writing about the best 
kind of job to have and we are writing our own 
little books.  

Author Study 
We started reading books by Alyssa Satin 
Capucilli.  Author of all the Biscuit books.  Ask 
your child which book he/she likes so far.  Try 
checking some out from the library. 

Computer Lab 
We are making a spring picture and working on 
different programs that we have learned. 

Social Studies 
We finished our unit called Columbus and the 
Pilgrims and started Colonial Towns & 
Townspeople.  Ask your child what he/she has 
learned so far.   

*Wed. March 30th-Literacy Night 
*Fri. April 22nd-Volunteer Breakfast 
*Thurs. April 28th-Art Fair/Ice cream Social 
*Fri. May 6th-Kdg Field Trip 
*Fri. May 13th-End of the Year Celebration 
MORE INFOR. WILL BE COMING NEXT WEEK 
ON THESE EVENTS 
 


